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2nd March 2020 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

Year 6 Visit to Stansted House 
 

As part of our Learning Challenge enquiry: ‘How did World War 2 shape Britain?’ we have an exciting opportunity to visit 
Stansted House. Children will have the opportunity to understand what life would have been like as an evacuee during 
World War 2. We will be taking part in workshops whilst at Stansted House. We will be going as two separate groups.  
 

Anning and Darwin – Monday 23rd March                 Hawking and Franklin – Tuesday 24th March 
 

On the day of our visit, children should arrive as per the normal start of the school day. We will be transported by coach 
to Stansted House. Children will need a packed lunch as we will be returning to school at approximately 3pm. If your child 
is entitled to a free school meal, please indicate on the return slip below that you wish for this to be provided for your 
child.  
 

As we are putting ourselves into the shoes of an evacuee, we invite 
children to come dressed up as an evacuee for the day, alongside are 
some examples. Normal school uniform is also suitable for the day. 
As it is an old, Victorian building, it is quite cold in some rooms. Please 
ensure children are dressed suitably and have a layer to put on if 
required. We will be asking nearer the time, as part of their learning 
log task, that children create a gas mark and box, which will be used 
on our trip.  

     
For this trip, we ask for a voluntary contribution of £14.50 to cover the cost of the visit, workshops and return coach fare. 
If you are able to help supervise our trip, please indicate on the slip below. Unfortunately, if we do not receive parental 
support to help with the journey or sufficient voluntary contributions we may have to cancel the trip.  Please pay online 
via Scopay and return the permission slip below by Monday 9th March. Any questions, please speak to your child’s class 
teacher or Miss Harfield. 
 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Miss T Harfield 

Year 6 Leader 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Year 6 Visit to Stansted House – March 2020 
 

Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………..         Class: …………………………………………………............. 
 

I give permission for my child to attend the trip to Stansted House.  
 

 I have paid £14.50 online. 

 My child is entitled to a Free School meal and would like this to be provided for the day.  

 
I am able to help on the trip on Mon 23rd Mar/Tues 24th Mar.  Name of Adult: ……………………………………………...…….. 

 

Signed: ……………………………………………………………………………………………          Date: …………………………………………………………… 
Person with parental responsibility) 

PLEASE RETURN BY MONDAY 9TH MARCH 2020 


